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A Message from:  Sister Sheila Murphy, SSJ, Principal 
 smurphy@capetrinitycatholic.org 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Eighth grade students from Cape Trinity Catholic entered the LAOH essay contest.  I am happy to announce 
that CHASE HENFEY placed Second and BRYN DOUGHERTY AND KATRINA FREY received Honorable Mention.  
Congratulations! 
 
Catholic Schools Week is fast approaching.  For the opening of this special week I encourage all families to 
make it a priority to attend Mass: 

 
SUNDAY – JANUARY 27, 2019 – 10:30 AM 

St. Ann Church  
2900 Atlantic Avenue 
Wildwood, NJ  08260 

 
Students are to wear uniforms and sit near the front of the church with their families.  WCHS students will also 
be attending this Mass.  Later in the day there will be four basketball games versus Bishop McHugh beginning 
at 1:00 in Sister Mary Ellen Ford Gym 1500 Central Avenue.  These are the only games which the students will 
play at the gym at our school.  All are welcome. 
 
Also, on Sunday the 27th Women of Wildwood are hosting a Pancake Breakfast at Mudhen beginning at 8:30 
AM.  Women of Wildwood are supporters of all the island schools including Cape Trinity Catholic.  I suggest 
that families could begin the day with a Pancake Breakfast and then move to St. Ann for Mass. 
 
There are no classes Monday, January 21, 2019 in commemoration of the birthday of Martin Luther King, Jr.  
On Tuesday grades K-6 enjoyed an informative talk on the life and legacy of Martin Luther King, Jr.  The 
presenter was Melissa Palmer from the Mid-Atlantic Center for the Arts and Humanities.  The program was 
excellent and the students were engaged from start to finish.  Grades 7/8 will have the program next week. 
 
Enjoy the Holiday. 
Blessings, 

 

 

Sister Sheila 
 

  

http://www.capetrinitycatholic.org/
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Advancement News 
Mrs. Julie Roche, Advancement Director 

roche@capetrinitycatholic.org 

 

                                     It’s time to re-register for the 2019.2020 school year. 
Financial  aide applications are due!  If interested in applying – don’t 

delay! (link is below) 

                                       
 
Family name:  
 
Student (s) name & grade for 2019.2020:   
 

Cape Trinity Catholic, a school for critical thinking, is based on gospel values and the promotion 
of academic excellence. We challenge all to engage in meaningful learning to make Christ - like 
decisions in an environment rich in prayer and service. With the support of our caring 
community, we aspire to develop students who will celebrate life and make a positive 
difference in the world. 

Entering Kindergarten allows families to apply for financial aid. 
Families with children in grades K – 8th and interested in applying 
for aid, should have their application completed by immediately.  

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4J41M 
Please contact Mrs. Roche with any questions @ 

roche@capetrinitycatholic.org 
            Please attach the $100 registration fee per child & sign 
below: 
Parent/Guardian Signature:  
 
_________________________________________ 

mailto:roche@capetrinitycatholic.org
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4J41M


PARENT ASSOCIATION 
Laurie Vizzard, President 
lvizzard233@gmail.com 

 
Looking for something fun to do on these dreary winter days?  
How about the movies! 
 
We have tickets for Dinner and a Movie for sale.  Each ticket 
includes an entree, app, soft drink, and a movie ticket for only $30. 
 

 
BOX TOP CONTEST 
Due:  January 31, 2019 
Winner gets an Ice Cream Sunday party! 
 
 

ART ROOM                                                                                                          
Sheila Nuss, Art teacher                                                                                                           

nuss@capetrinitycatholic.org 

 
Needed:  paper plates (regular or heavy pressed fiber paper like Chinet), or 
plastic plates of any sizes left over from holiday entertaining.   (No Styrofoam 
plates, please).  Thank you! 

 
 

SCRIP NEWS 
 
Attached you will find the On-hand order form.  Fill it in and send to the office with your 
payment and we will send the cards home with your student. 
 
Please note :   We have  (4) The Children’s Place $25.00 cards, that are not listed on the 
order form. 

 
 

BAND NEWS 

 
The schedule for Band has been changed to Thursday. 
 



Athletic Association 
Regina Lutjen, Director 

athleticdirector@capetrinitycatholic.org  
 
 
                      

Winter Sports : 
This weekend, JV Boys Basketball defeated Margaret Mace 30 -29. Gonzalo 

Gonzalez scored 19 and Gavin Burns scored 11 points.  Trevor Frey was strong on 

defense with 7 rebounds and Eddie Fucci had 3 rebounds and two 

steals.  Great  teamwork, boys!  

The JV girls had a  big win on Monday against Crest.   It was a team win 

ð all the girls played well!  Stella had a big game with 10 points along with 

a strong defense and big steals from Evelyn McNicholas and Olive Cray.   

Varsity Girls ha d a tough loss to Crest 26 to 21 but they 'll bounce back.   Dani 

Shaw scored 4 pts, Trina Frey with 6 and Ella Rulan with 7.  Great work, girls!  

The Varsity boys also had a tough loss but  the boys fought hard. Gavin DeP alma 

had 7 points. Gonzalo had 10. Blake  had 4. Domenico played awesome defense!  

Great effort, boys!  

MANY THANKS TO THE VOLUNTEER COACHES, PARENTS and of course, PLAYERS!  

 

YOU CAN HELP TOO éConcession workers/donations needed 
If you canõt donate your time to the concession, please donate items.  Your 

contributions of items and your time make the basketball season run smoothly.   

¢Lt Cwha ! .!{Y9¢.![[ t!w9b¢Υ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ōǳȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΣ ǘƘǊƻǿ ŀƴ ŜȄǘǊŀ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǊǘ ŦƻǊ 
concessions! 
V Gatorade 
V Propel 
V Powerade 
V Water Bottles 
V Soda 
V Plates 
V Napkins 
V Cups with lids 

 
 

V Hot Chocolate 
V Hot dogs 
V Hot dog rolls 
V Prepackaged items: Individually bagged chips, 

pretzels, candy, etc. 
V Fresh- baked cookies, brownies, cupcakes, fresh 

fruit.  Individually wrapped. 
V Donuts and Soft Pretzels are ALWAYS a big hit 

and always needed. 
 

 

Big thanks to those who continue to contribute and work the concession stand!  

 

 


